
The Governor's proposed 2019-2021 budget would spend a lower amount for nursing homes (Medicaid fee-for-services) in each year of the biennium, 
compared to the 2019 estimated base, even after including the proposed 1% acuity and 1.5% rate increases.  Source: Department of Health Services, March 
2019
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